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           21st September 2022 
           
Dear Parents, Carers or Guardians 
 

GCSE P.E. Coursework 
 
Year 11 have recently submitted their GCSE P.E. Coursework, the Personal Exercise Programme.   
It has been identified that your son/daughter could do with some help in this area based on their recent 
submission.   
 
Physical Education is made up of 2 parts - Practical and theory.  In recent years the practical side of the course has 
been made harder and harder, making it very difficult to achieve high grades in this area.  It is therefore vital that 
students can maximize their result by gaining as high a mark as possible on the theory papers and the 
coursework. 
 
We have identified your son/daughter as a student who would benefit from extra PE sessions, in order to help 
them with their Personal Exercise Programme and help them achieve the highest grade possible.  These sessions 
will take place on Friday afternoon’s, 3.10pm-4.15pm in P1, and are compulsory.  The students will be expected 
to attend these sessions on Friday 23rd September, 30th September, 7th October and 14th October.  
 
The sessions will be working through coursework together and giving students 1 to 1 feedback. 
   
It is important to emphasize that this is not a punishment, but a way of ensuring students are as best placed as 
possible to do well in their GCSE’s.  
 
GCSE P.E. comprises 2 years’ worth of work into 2 exam papers and additional coursework.  This is especially the 
case given the recent period away from school. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions about this. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Miss Hannah MacLachlan  
Head of PE 
The Warriner School 
h.maclachlan@warriner.oxon.sch.uk 
Responsible – Respectful - Ready 
 


